NEW JERSEY SCHOOLS INSURANCE GROUP
ERIC SOUTH SUBFUND -
Application for 2014 Safety Grant Program
Board Resolution to Apply

Applicant District Glassboro Board of Education

The __ Glassboro Board of Education hereby approves the submission of

grant application for the 2014 Safety Grant Program through the New Jersey
Schools Insurance Group’s ERIC SOUTH Subfund for the purposes described in
the application, in the amount of $10,179 00 for the period July 1,2014
through June 30,2015



GLASSBORO SCHOOL DISTRICT
NISIG Safety Grant
March 19, 2014

For our grant request, we have chosen to continue with a project that has already started utilizing
district funds. In the start of 2013 the district began installing cameras in our 54 passenger
school buses. With this grant we would like to purchase additional cameras.

Glassboro Schools currently operates nineteen 54 passenger school buses, With the heightened
level of security needed to keep our students safe, cameras have become a very important tool
for the driver not only to maintain the safety of our students but to also maintain the safety of the
drivers. Students tend to naturally behave in a different/positive way when they know they are
being monitored while riding on the bus. This system that we have currently begun to use allows
our transportation director to review actions on a particular bus both by the students and the
driver. At this time the district has installed eight cameras on the 54 passenger buses. With the
help of this grant we will be able to install up to an additional six to seven cameras. This would
be a tremendous asset to our fleets safety and security.

Based on the information outlined in the above paragraph, the Glassboro School District would
greatly appreciate the panel of New Jersey School Insurance Group to consider this a viable and
very worthy project to utilize our safety funds award, Thank you for your consideration.



